
SEA MONARCH COMMUNICATION COMMITTEE MEETING.    

 Sept. 30, 2024 @1:30 in Marine Lounge


Members attending:  Sean McDermott, Dave Winter, Michele Silber, Victor Burnett


Residents attended the meeting in person and on Zoom.


Board Member: Jill Figueroa


Sean began the meeting by inviting the residents in attendance to join the committee.   
Krish Muruga and Angela Dickenson volunteered to join this committee. All members 
were in favor.


The Purpose of the Committee is to enhance communication within the community by 
facilitating information flow between the HOA, its Board, and the residents.  The 
Committee aims to foster community engagement, transparency, and inclusiveness 
through effective communication strategies.


 This Committee has been approved by the Sea Monarch Board.  Parliament House is 
presently using Building Link with much success. Victor Burnett is very familiar with 
using this program. The Committee has agreed to phase out the Condo Sites program 
and replace with Building Link, The costs of replacing the Digital Signage costs was 
discussed. 


 Next steps:


Sean McDermott will present the Digital Signage costs to the Board for approval.


The Committee recommended to create a new template for the Sea Monarch insignia.  
It has remained the same since 1970 and everyone agreed it needs an update. Victor is 
presently working on this.


Victor was to add access to the Building Link software to Dave Winter and Sean 
McDermott.


Building Link will provide training for the Committee and eventually to the entire 
community.


The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 by Sean McDermott and seconded by Jill Figueroa.


Respectfully submitted by Michele Silber


There is no date chosen for the next meeting.





